
SET  TO  WORK  WITH  ATTORNEY
GEN. PAM BONDI
The following letter explains the Catholic League’s interest
in getting to the bottom of anti-Christian bias in the federal
government.

February 19, 2025

Hon. Pamela Bondi
U.S. Attorney General
U.S. Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20530-0001

Dear Attorney General Bondi:

I  am  delighted  that  President  Trump  has  established  a
Presidential Commission on Religious Liberty, and that you
have been appointed to head a task force on anti-Christian
bias. We will do everything we can to assist you in this
effort.

The Catholic League has more documentation on this issue than
any organization in the nation. We are currently collecting
documents for you to make it easier to access our work; we
will be sharing this with you when the process is complete.
Please see our website, catholicleague.org, for detailed news
releases, essays and reports on anti-Christian bigotry.

It would be helpful if you could identify someone with whom we
can  work  with  in  this  endeavor.  Please  don’t  hesitate  to
contact us.

Sincerely,

William A. Donohue, Ph.D.
President
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